HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSEERAMEETING FINAL
June 6, 2019 1;15 pm.
Present; J. Bohm, W. Harrington, T. H. Beattie, G. Swain and guest R. Russell.

There were no minutes available from the May meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

J. Bohm received a bill for mowing from Going Green for $1,500.00. Voted to pay.

Going Green will lime the cemeteries for $1,050.00. Voted The sexton had reported to J. Bohm earlier

R.Russell noted ad broken stone in the Revolutionary cemetery. T. H. Beattie will contact G. Woodworth for repair.
J. Bohn will call for an estimate to repair the fence in West View where it was broken last winter by a tree.

The sexton had reported earlier to J. Bohm that when she turned on the water for the cemeteries there was no water .
reaching the faucet in Oak Lawn R. Russell also reported this failure.

J. Bohm will contact a plumber to correct the problem.

W. Harrington proposed that maps should be included for the various cemeteries in our website. We have maps for
West View and Oak Lawn so these can be included now but it will be necessary to create maps for the others as no
known existing maps available. W. Harrington said she would be happy to take on this challenge.

The sexton as well as several others have notified J. Bohm of large trash items being left at the back of Oak Lawn
cemetery. J. Bohm has notified both the road agent and the Police. The article in question will bed removed.

A discussion followed as to how we can stop this area from being used as a dumping site. It was decided a fence/gate
of some type was needed with a combination lock, the combination of which could be given to those who needed to
access the area such as our grave opener and certain town employees. Using a combination lock would eliminate the
loss of keys and the combination can easily be changed. J. Bohm will look into the cost.

Meeting adjourned at 2:30 P.M. Next meeting; July 11, 2019
Respectfully submitted:

Georgianna Swain
Secretary



